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Negotiations Between the USMX and ILA 

 

Dear Valued HMM Customer,  

 
Everyone is fully aware of the continued negotiations between the USMX and the ILA with the Master 

Contract expiring on September 30, 2024. 

 

Over the past week, there has been no further progress on Master Contract negotiations between the USMX and the 

ILA. 

 

With only three weeks remaining until the expiration of the current agreement, USMX remains committed in sitting 

down with the ILA to continue the bargaining process. 

 

HMM will continue to keep you updated on the latest developments as they become available in the coming weeks. 

 

We appreciate your continued support of HMM. If you have further questions, please contact your local sales 

representative or our Dallas Customer Service Center at 1-877-749-8632. Thank you. 

 

Kind Regards,  

HMM America 

 


